
TOWN OF SANDY CREEK 

WATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date: February 27, 2017 

Place: Sandy Creek Town Hall 

Water Advisory Committee Members Present: Norma Newman, Roy Narish, Pat McDougal, 

Wayne Miller, Cindy Love, and Alternate Cheryl Yerdon.  

Others Present: Nancy Ridgeway, Nola J. Gove, Ruth Scheppard, John Wood Jr., Dave Warner, 

Mike Kastler, George Kalkowsky, Dustin Clark, Brittany Washburn, Jim Holden, Chris 

Masuicca, Ron Fisher, Susan Ferguson, Frank Dixon, Mike Jennings, Mary Wind, Mike Kline, 

Teresa White, George White, Denise Philips, and Chuck Philips.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairman Norma Newman with the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

 

Approval of January 30, 2017 minutes. Motion by Pat McDougal seconded by Wayne Miller, all 

in favor. 

 

George Kalkowsky, I.E., From Barton & Loguidice D.P.C., presented the map titled Proposed 

Project - Sandy Creek, for the Richland/Sandy Creek Joint Water Project dated February 2017 

(Project No. 1001.005). The Water Advisory Committee discussed the new map.  

 

Public Comment:  Mike Jennings and Sue Ferguson thanked the Town Officials for their work 

on the Water District.  

 

Norma Newman discussed the roads that are being served according to the most recent map.  

 

On motion made by Cheryl Yerdon and seconded by Pat McDougal, all in favor. The Water 

Advisory Committee recommends that the Town Board accept the map as presented with 

optional areas.   

 

Mike Kastler stated that all water bills from November have been paid.  

 

Next Meeting Date:  Monday, March 27, 2017 at 6pm. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: On motion made by Norma Newman, seconded by Cheryl Yerdon, and 

carried unanimously, the meeting was adjourned at 6:24 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Brittany M. Washburn 

Deputy Town Clerk & Water Clerk 


